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February 6,1984

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. John F. Stolz, Chief ,

Operating Reactors Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

NRC DOCKETS 50-321, 50-366
OPERATING LICENSES DPR-57, NPF-5

EDWIN I. HATCH NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1, 2
WITHDRAWAL OF RD]UE5f FOR TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION CHANGE

ALIDWING PLANT OrtxATION WIDiClTT FORLtu RECIRCULATION FLOW

Gentlemen:

By letter dated November 28, 1983, Georgia Power Company proposed an
amendment to the Plant Hatch Units 1 and 2 Technical Specifications
(Appendix A to the Operating Licenses). This amendment would have changed
requirements to allow plant operations for up to 30 continuous minutes
without forced recirculation flow. This proposal is hereby withdrawn froin
further consideration by the NRC at this time.

Very tnily yours:

% (%-/w
L. T. Gucwa
Chief Nuclear Engineer
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xc: H. C. Nix, Jr.
Senior Resident Inspector [00|J. P. O'Reilly, (NRC-Region II)
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